
 

 

CENTRE FOR MANAGEMENT DEVELOPMENT 

Notice 

Reference: No.DIC/IDK/CMD/002/2023 dated 23.08.2023 

Candidates who registered for the Walk-in-Interview scheduled on 11.09.2023 for the post 

of Enterprise Development Executive (EDE) in Idukki district may note that the walk-in- 

Interview is postponed. Further process will be intimated through your registered email 

address. 

 


